From: <u>Frederic Loranger</u>

To: <u>Mary Gourley</u>; <u>City Council</u>

Subject: Temporary RV Village Pilot Program
Date: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 2:08:35 PM

To whom it may concern,

I have received information about a potential Temporary RV Village Pilot Program, which is planned for 845 Gravenstein Highway North.

Ad Hoc Committee for Unhoused (Mayor Glass/Councilmember Rich)

Given the proximity of a K-8 school and the proposed path to join the West County & Rodonda trails, I find the location of the proposed site very concerning.

I also do not understand how this proposal didn't get more visibility within the community before the meeting scheduled for this evening. A disgrace.

I am definitely going to remember this for the next election of the city council if this gets passed.

Frederic

--

Frederic Loranger